
From: NATS Safeguarding
To: North Falls
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] You are registered to have your say about North Falls Offshore Wind Farm
Date: 05 November 2024 15:41:32

You don't often get email from natssafeguarding@nats.co.uk. Learn why this is important

Following further discussions with the developer and refinement of our modelling based
on the latest proposal NATS would like to withdraw our objection to the proposed
development.
 
Regards,
 
Alasdair
 
NATS Safeguarding
 

NATS Internal
From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 9:52 AM
To: NATS Safeguarding <NATSSafeguarding@nats.co.uk>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] You are registered to have your say about North Falls Offshore
Wind Farm

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Dear Alasdair Auld, Thank you for registering to have your say about the North Falls Offshore Wind Farm Your registration identification number is: 20050442 We will contact you if we need more information about the comments you provided in the registration…

 

Dear Alasdair Auld,

Thank you for registering to have your say about the North Falls
Offshore Wind Farm

Your registration identification number is: 20050442

We will contact you if we need more information about the
comments you provided in the registration form.

How and when to submit further comments:
You can submit further comments at each deadline during the

mailto:NorthFalls@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification



